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LTC Update: 

• FDA Warning Regarding 26 Eye Drop Products
• Long-term Care Survey Area Map

FDA Warning Regarding 26 Eye Drop Products 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) issued a warning to not purchase and to immediately 
stop using 26 over-the-counter eye drop products due to potential for risk of eye infections that 
could result in vision loss. The agency investigators found positive bacterial test results from 
environmental sampling of critical drug production areas in the manufacturing facility. FDA 
recommended the manufacturer of these products recall all lots on October 25, 2023. 

Long-term Care Survey Area Map 

An updated long-term care survey area map is available here. This map reflects changes only in the 
phone numbers of the Area Supervisors, which was necessitated by changes in the Indiana 
Department of Health phone system. 

https://www.fda.gov/drugs/drug-safety-and-availability/fda-warns-consumers-not-purchase-or-use-certain-eye-drops-several-major-brands-due-risk-eye#eyedrops
https://www.in.gov/health/ltc/files/LTC-MAP.pdf
https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=31323334-50bba2bf-31367a34-4544474f5631-8adf8b35271230a3&q=1&e=13322d44-a620-402a-b13b-b30ca2ea2999&u=https%3A%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Fattachments%2FINSDH%2F2023%2F11%2F09%2Ffile_attachments%2F2678238%2FLTC%2520MAP%252011.6.23.pdf

